
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow-up: Request for Updates on the 2020 Philippine Forestry Statistics Publication

1 message

FMB Forestry Statistics <forestatistics@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 2:20 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, forest section <forestsection2016@gmail.com>

Dear Ma'am/Sir,


Good day!


We would like to respectfully follow-up on your response on the memorandum dated 09 July 2021 that was emailed to
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph on 12 July 2021 requesting for updates on the following data for the 2020 Philippine Forestry
Statistics (PFS) Publication:


Wood Processing Plants (WPP)

Rattan Cutting Contracts (RCC)

Private Forest Development Agreement (PFDA)

Kindly update your respective data tables in the link: https://tinyurl.com/2020PFS and also fill-out the "Prepared by".
Attached is the signed memorandum for your reference.

Hoping for your immediate response on our request.


Thank you very much and we hope everyone is safe and well amid this pandemic.


Respectfully yours,
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